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SCHOOL INFO 

Address 

202 13th Ave E 

Bradenton, Fl. 

34208 

Phone 

941-714-7260 

Fax 

941-714-7333 

 

Office Hours 

8:00 am-4:00 pm 

School Hours 

8:45 am-3:35 pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 

	
Dear Team Success Families, 
 
Welcome to the month of November. First of all, I would like to 
announce that we inducted eight HS students to our National Honor 
Society, while fourteen MS students became new members of the 
National Junior Honor Society. This is a great honor for each and 
every student because they have demonstrated excellence in the areas 
of scholarship, service, leadership, character, and citizenship. In 
addition, we inducted students in grades 3-5 into the Honors Club. 
Congratulations to all of those students!  
Team Success will be closed the entire Thanksgiving week- 
November 25-29, 2019. Please enjoy this time with your family and 
friends. School will resume on December 2nd, 2019. This is the final 
stretch of the first semester. Before we all know it, 2019 will come 
to an end. 

 

Important Dates for the Month of November: 
 

• 11/06/2019: Regular School day- NO Early Release 
• 11/11/2019: NO SCHOOL- Veterans’ Day 
• 11/14/2019: Quarter 2-Progress reports 
• 11/25-11/29/2019: NO SCHOOL- Thanksgiving break 

 
OUT-OF-FIELD TEACHERS 

 
Per Florida Statute 1012.42, you as a parent have the right to know 
if your child's teacher is teaching out of field. All teachers below are 
working on fulfilling the professional teaching requirements for their 
subject area:  
 
* Kelsey Brown * Iris Rivera * Rachel Steinman * Gloria Custodio * 
Valerie Douglas * Holly Mayotte * Celso Mendez * Linette Rivera * 
Dianne Majchrzak * Diana Lugo* James DeMaio * Faith Flory * Whitney 
Evans * Sabrina Viota *Jessica Poppleton* 
 



	 	 	
	

FDLRS is offering a free parent webinar. Please see flyer below for more 
details.  
Have a safe and turkeylicious Thanksgiving Break! Thank you for your 
continuous support.  
 
Sincerely,                
 
Nicole Howe- Principal      

 
 
                              

 


